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This message applies only to residential students who vacated campus and left belongings
behind.

The university continues to adapt to requirements by local and state officials, which
resulted in having all students move off campus by Saturday, March 21, and in campus
closing today.

In anticipation of further measures that may be required by officials, we updated our
procedure for keeping your items on campus: To ensure the security of your items and the
health and safety of our staff, we need to relocate your items into secured storage as of
March 30.

Our updated housing check-out process is:

1. Students can retrieve their items until Sunday, May 10. If you are able to return to
campus to retrieve your items by then, please email Housing and Residence Life to
receive access to campus and to receive guidance about the check-out process.

2. If you are unable to return by Sunday, May 10, the university will move your items
from short-term on-campus storage to a long-term off-campus facility until
campus reopens in August. Please note: Once items are relocated to off-campus
storage, they cannot be retrieved until August. Details about this process will follow
closer to the beginning of the fall semester.

Please visit the Housing FAQs for more information. You may also contact the housing
team to let them know if you prefer they discard your items.
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